REPORT FOR FEBURARY 2019

Welcome to all, we are very small on committee to day as four of our
members are on a cruise to New Zealand. They were held up In
Brisbane for 3 days, Cyclone.

Glenbrook! The breakfast to say the least was disappointing, but the
game and company was very good. | have booked for next year but
we will be having lunch. Numbers were great 44 bowlers and 13
nonbowlers 57 in total Lucky for us 6 members used their cars. The
coach only had 54 seats.

Our next trip is to Picton on 17t March. At this stage we have 42
bowlers and 10 nonbowlers with 6 using their own transport.

Keep well everyone and good luck to all ladies and men who will be
playing in 2019 Pennants.

Good bowling to all

Jan Williamson.
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